
Memo     

To: MEPCO Representatives 

From: Ed Gilde - President 

Date: September 19, 2018 

Re: Personnel Change 

Carla Lindsey, Inside Sales Manager, is no longer with MEPCO.  We thank Carla 

for her years of service here and wish her the best in her future endeavors.   

For the interim, you can continue to use her current email address of 

carla@mepcollc.com.  You are also welcome to email sales@mepcollc.com. And, as 

always, you can also continue to call the main phone number of 616-971-3420 for 

customer sales and service. 
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